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From the desk of the CWL Diocesan Spiritual Advisor ……………… 

Pope Francis in Evangelii Gaudium”..invites everyone to be bold and creative 

in the task of rethinking the goals, structures, styles, and methods of 
evangelization…” May this invitation be embraced as we move forward to 

another Diocesan Convention with our planning as Women Inspired by the 

Spirit, responding to God’s Call. For indeed we are mission in this world! 

And so, on the note of Pope Francis, I invite all Spiritual Advisors to consider 

attending this year’s 2018 Catholic Women’s League Diocesan Convention in 
London, Ontario. Knowing that many clergy cannot attend the entire 

convention, I do ask that you SAVE THE DATE by supporting your parish(s) 
League(s) by attending the installation Mass and banquet on WEDNESDAY, 

APRIL 25th. 

The Mass begins at 5:00 p.m. at St. Justin’s Parish, 855 Jalna Blvd, 
London, Ontario. (Please con-celebrate and bring a red stole or your CWL 

stole for the Feast of St. Mark.) Following the Mass, the banquet will follow 

at the Lamplighter Inn. 

It has been customary that your CWL Council pays for your banquet ticket. 

In appreciation of the work the members do, you may wish to treat the 

ladies of the council to refreshment! 

Plan to attend the Mass and banquet to show your love and support to the 
committed and devoted women of your Parish in the CWL, as they show the 

same to you and your parish throughout the year. 

On behalf of the London Diocesan Catholic Women’s League Executive, 
thank you for your leadership in the League. Your presence is very much 

appreciated. 

See you in April! 

 

Father Greg Bonin  

Diocesan Spiritual Advisor. 

 


